Homework Club Invitation

To the Parents of






September 19th, 2011

We on the 6th grade team are excited to be offering your son/daughter the opportunity to participate in our after school Homework Club.  In this program, students will be offered a quiet, structured atmosphere with assistance to complete daily and weekly assignments.  The Club will provide your child with an opportunity to not only work on their assignments, but to also get support from the teachers who assign the work.


The Club will meet Monday thru Thursday from 2:30 – 3:15 pm.  Your son/daughter can join us for all four days each week or you can select the days that you want them to attend.  Students will need to secure a ride or walk home at 3:15.  We ask that you send back the form below informing us of the interest in your son/daughter joining our Homework Club.  The first day of Homework Club will be Monday, September 26th.  Please return this form to secure your spot.


Your son/daughter was recommended for this program by the 6th grade team.  We would like to thank you for your support of your son/daughter and the 6th grade team.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding the program, please email Mr. DeAngelis at kdeangelis@independence.k12.oh.us or call at 216-642-5865 x 1311.

Thank you,

The 6th Grade Team


(Yes, I would like ___________________________________ to participate in Homework Club


Days participating   M   T   W   Th   Every Day    (please circle)

(No, I don’t want ____________________________________ to participate

My son/daughter


(Will be picked up by me or other adults promptly at 3:15 pm (please list other adults that 

might pick students up) _________________________________________________________

(Has my permission to walk home

A number to reach me at is __________________________________
For safety reasons, if your son or daughter will be unable to attend a day they are expected, please remember to call the number above and leave a message. Thank you!

